
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation 

is made complete in the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers 

and presence make our worship service more complete. We pray that you may 

be strengthened and nourished as our community is enriched and uplifted by 

your presence among us. If you come as a visitor, we pray you will leave as a 

friend. Please sign our guest book. 

 

QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 

• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank 

Offering box.  

•Remember to take a suggested shopping list and/or brown paper bag for the 

Saint John Paul II Food Pantry. 

 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
•Mission plate donations in March will go to TREES, WATER and PEOPLE, a charity out 
of Fort Collins, Colorado. Their mission is to help the environment, support local 
communities in Central America and on American Indian reservations, provide training on 
energy efficient resources, and help both people and the planet. 
•Winter Parking on Hamilton Street - From now through April 1st, Southbridge limits 
parking on Hamilton Street.  Please see the signs posted near the exit doors for 
information on where to park for service and other HTC events.   
•Magazine Share - Please feel free to bring your gently read magazines and put them in 
the basket on the table between the two chairs in the Parish Hall. Please take the 
magazines of your choice and return them or not. Please add to the basket as you acquire 
those gently used magazines!  The choices will be cleared out every other month or so as 
to stay current. 
•Lenten Book Study  started Tuesday, Feb. 24  and will continue through March 24   in 
the parish hall at 7:00 p.m. Why Did Jesus, Moses, the Buddha, and Mohammed Cross 
the Road?, by Brian D. McLaren. Copies are available.  Please see Jean Frost, Fr. 
Richard, Tamsin Lucey or Nancy Waugh. 
•Lenten materials for individuals and packets for families are available on the table in the 
Narthex.   
•The Easter Choir will sing Maundy Thursday and Easter Sunday.  Please join us for 
choir practice after church at 11:30 a.m. on Sundays.  We will rehearse one evening 
during the week starting in March, please confirm which day and time with organist Anne 
Bouvier-Monroe.  Sunday morning rehearsals will continue until Easter.  
•Free Community Yoga Class– March 14 @ 10:00 a.m. 
 

CLASS INFORMATION: 
•Yoga Time!  Wednesday evening yoga class runs from 6:30 – 7:45 pm.  Practice hatha 
yoga for mind, body, spirit. $12 per class drop-in fee. For more info, contact instructor 
Linda Davis (508-615-3568 or  karayogi@yahoo.com  www.yogatimecharlton.com ) .   
•Tai Chi Class is on Friday at 7:30am. (No class the last Friday of the month.) 

Easter Memorials 
 
During Easter services this year, you may wish to have a 
loved one remembered or to express special thanks to God 
for His blessings in your life.  To do so, please complete this 
form and return it with your donation to the Church office by 
Sunday, March 29. The money for these memorials is used 
for flowers given to God’s glory as we celebrate the 
Resurrection of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 
Exact wording of memorial will be: 

Easter gifts for flowers are given to the Glory of God… 
____ in Thanksgiving for the life of 
__________________________________ 
    (Name of your loved one or ones) 

OR 
____ in Loving Memory of 
_________________________________________ 

(Name of your loved one or ones) 
OR 

If this gift is in Thanksgiving of a person who is living, choose the following: 
____ in Thanksgiving for the Blessing of 
______________________________ 

(Name of person or blessing) 
given by ___________________________________ 
[Your name(s) – please use exact wording you would like to have published. 
You may, for example, say something like “by his family” or “by her 
husband” followed by your name or you may simply use your name(s).] 
 
Please return this information sheet, along with your offering (no donation is 
too small), to the church office or drop it in the offering plate by Sunday, 
March 29.  Please make checks payable to Holy Trinity Church with the 
notation “Easter Memorials” on the memo line. 
 
Do you know someone who would appreciate Easter flowers from the 
church? Please write their name and address here so that the Altar Guild can 
arrange to bring them flowers: 

 

 


